
 

 

 
THE VINE INTER-CHURCH PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
 

WANTED! 
 

Higher Level Teaching Assistant  
30 hours p/w 

Monday to Friday 8.30am -3pm with 0.5hr unpaid break 
Pay – Teaching Assistant Level 4 

 
The Vine Inter-Church Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children, 

the prevention of discrimination and the promotion of equality of opportunity for all and expects all staff and 
volunteers to share these commitments. 

 
“The school was not the best in Cambourne, not the best in Cambridge . . . but the 

best in the universe” – how pupils feel about the school, as quoted in our latest 
OFSTED report - May 2018   

 
We are looking for an experienced and enthusiastic HLTA to support teaching and 

learning in our happy and vibrant school. The Vine is in Cambourne, a growing 
community situated just 9 miles south-west from Cambridge. We are two-form entry 

with places for 420 pupils.  The school opened in 2005 and our building is modern 
and well designed.  The grounds offer plenty of opportunities for learning outside 

including an amphitheatre, an outdoor music area and a wood that is perfect for den 
building.  

 
Being HLTA qualified is desirable. English and maths GCSE or equivalent essential. 

 
The best way to find out more is to visit the school or call Mrs Sarah Singleterry, HR 
Administrator, for more information.  School tours will be Covid secure.  Please call 

the school office 01954 719630 to arrange or email hr@thevine.cambs.sch.uk 

 

Application packs are available from the school office or on the school website 
 https://www.thevine.cambs.sch.uk/vacancies/ 

 
 

CLOSING DATE: Noon Friday 15th October 2021 
INTERVIEW: w/c 18th October 2021 
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